ROTARY OF FAIRBANKS DONOR ADVISED FUND, # 540


Thank you for considering a gift to the Rotary of Fairbanks Donor Advised Fund #540!  Please follow the instructions from The Rotary Foundation in making your gift.
For donations of at least $1000, the DAF would like to present you with a Dorothy Sugg (Dottie) Award.  Please advise us of how you would like your name/names listed on the Dottie award, immediately below.
____________________________________________________________________________________

For donations of at least $2000, in addition to the Dottie Award, the DAF would like to recognize you or someone of your choice on a plaque on one of the park benches to be placed at Rotary Pathway Playground at Tanana Lakes Recreation Area.  Please advise us of exactly what you would like the plaque to say below.  (For example,  “Donated by .  . .”, “In memory of . . .”)
____________________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________________
Please return this form to:
Barbara Schuhmann, DAF secretary
520 Marshall Drive
Fairbanks, AK 99712
Barbaraalaska1@gmail.com
907/322-1680


